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Study on indigenous land rights

Commission on Human Rights Decision  2000/106


At its 63rd meeting, on 25 April 2000, the Commission on Human Rights, taking note of resolution 1999/21 of 26 August 1999 of the Sub-Commission on the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights and recalling its own decisions 1997/114 of 11 April 1997 and 1999/106 of 27 April 1999 and of the submission by the Special Rapporteur on indigenous peoples and their relationship to land of a second progress report rather than a final report to the Sub-Commission as requested therein, decided, without a vote,  to approve the Sub-Commission’s request to the Secretary-General to transmit as soon as possible the second progress report on the working paper on indigenous people and their relationship to land (E/CN.4/Sub.2/1999/18) to Governments, indigenous people and intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations for their comments, data and suggestions, and to request the Secretary-General to provide, from within existing resources, the Special Rapporteur with all the assistance necessary to enable her to submit her final working paper to the Working Group on Indigenous Populations of the Sub-Commission on the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights at its eighteenth session and to the Sub-Commission at its fifty-second session.
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